EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA

KTU/200/2016

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Turkey and has the honor to
inform the Ministry about a new implementation regarding the departure
procedures from the Republic of Korea. According to the new implementation,
Republic of Korea will not affix departure stamp on the passports of whom
departing from the Republic of Korea. The new implementation will be operated
from the 1st of November, 2016. The persons who require to obtain departure
stamp for various reasons, may ask for departure stamp on their passport from
the immigration service desk at the airport of Republic of Korea.

It would be appreciated if the esteemed Ministry could kindly forward the
above mentioned infomation to the authorities concerned.

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Turkey the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Ankara, October 13, 2016




